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Dear Campus Community, 
  
Awareness Summit 
Thank you to everyone who attended Cañada’s Inaugural Awareness Summit! The day was filled 
with impactful information, thoughtful ideas and powerful collaborations. A special thank you to the 
team who helped execute the event including event leads: Megan Rodriguez Antone, Adolfo Leiva 
and Misha Kealoha as well as IT, promotions and event logistics: John Winchester, Jose Garcia, 
Michael Ryan, Guidance Gunundu, Rachel Corrales, Campus Facilities and Barbara Bucton. A post 
event survey will be distributed after Spring Break and the planning team looks forward to receiving 
feedback to help guide next year’s event.  
 
 
City of Redwood City Special Proclamation to Honor Trustee Tom Mohr 
On Monday, March 26, the City of Redwood City will hold a special proclamation to honor Trustee 
Tom Mohr. All are invited to attend in celebration and support of Trustee Mohr. 
 
City of Redwood City Council Meeting 
Council Chambers at City Hall: 1017 Middlefield Road, Redwood City  
Monday, March 26, 2018 
Meeting begins at 7 p.m.; please arrive by 6:50 p.m. to ensure seating and best position for photo 
opportunities.  
 
 
Spots Available for Alternative Spring Break Activities 
 
Service Trip: Alternative Spring Break Activity Second Harvest Food Bank 
March 26 from 9 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
Meet Outside of the Bookstore 

Join Student Senate in volunteering at Second Harvest Food Bank of Santa Clara and San Mateo 
counties. Second Harvest Food Bank has a direct impact here at Cañada College as their Food Bank 
donates to our Spark Point Food Pantry. Sign up here.  

 
Service Trip: Alternative Spring Break Activity: Habitat for Humanity 
 
March 27 from 9 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

http://canadacollege.edu/awareness
https://www.shfb.org/volunteer
https://www.shfb.org/mission
https://www.shfb.org/mission
https://canadacollege.edu/sparkpoint/incomebenefits/foodpantry.php
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b4eadac2caafc1-alternative


Meet Outside of the Bookstore 

Volunteer with Habitat for Humanity and their ReStore Program. Sign up here. 

 
Worried About Enrollment and Judged on Success, Some Colleges Boost Support 
At a time when federal, state and institutional policies are backing away from helping low-income, 
first-generation and ethnic and racial minority students, a few colleges are spending significant 
amounts of time and money on providing such help, using a model piloted by City University of 
New York, or CUNY. You can read the article here.  
 
 
Collaborative Higher Ed Partnerships Are the Key to Student Success 
As the labor market becomes increasingly dependent on skilled workers who have at least some 
education beyond high school—whether that means an associate or bachelor’s degree, or a 
professional credential—student success in college is as important as it has ever been. You can read 
the article here.  
 
 

Enjoy your Spring Recess and have a wonderful weekend! 

Jamillah Moore, Ed.D. 

 

https://www.habitat.org/impact/need-for-housing
https://sancarlosrestore.habitatgsf.org/volunteer/get-to-know
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b4eadac2caafc1-alternative1
http://hechingerreport.org/worried-about-enrollment-and-judged-on-success-some-colleges-boost-support/
https://www.edsurge.com/news/2018-03-20-collaborative-higher-ed-partnerships-are-the-key-to-student-success

